
                                                             

 

Rebranding Announcement Letter 

Date: May 6, 2025 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Since 1st of January 2023, Beijer Electronics Corp. has acquired Korenix 

Technology Co., Ltd. into one operating company. To offer a comprehensive and 

unified solution, all product lines of Korenix has been rebranded to Beijer 

Electronics within its IDC (Industrial Data Communication) product line. 

 

See official news release: https://www.beijerelectronics.tw/en/news---

events/News/2022/One___operating___company 

 

 

 If any question, please let us know.  
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